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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 1 May 2020 
 
 
Noisy works on footpath along Central Avenue 
 

We are writing to notify you that we will be undertaking paving works along Central 
Avenue toward Garden Street on Saturday, 2 May. These works are required to be 
completed as soon as possible in order to DA conditions imposed by the Department 
of Planning.  
 
These works are typically noisy as they include jackhammering. To reduce noise 
impacts we will be implementing noise reduction measures such as installing barriers 
and noise mats.  
 
In accordance with the City of Sydney Construction Noise code, we will not commence 
noisy works until 8.30am (1 hr after DA approved hours). Our approved working hours 
are until 5:30pm however to allow respite we expect the work to be completed by 
3.30pm on Saturday. Progress could be delayed due to unforeseen circumstances 
such as inclement weather, in which case it will need to completed on Monday 
morning. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please 
contact south.eveleigh@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Thank you for your patience and ongoing cooperation during this essential work. 
 
Kind regards,  
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